  WARREN CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS
BEER MIDDLE SCHOOL

September 10, 2014
Dear Parent/Guardian

I would like to welcome you and your child to another school year at Beer Middle School.  Whether this is your child’s first semester at Beer Middle School or if he/she is a returning student, I am sure you are aware of the many wonderful activities planned for the students, parents, and faculty.  
I also want to take this opportunity to introduce myself as your child’s Mathematics Course 3. This is my 12th year working with Warren Consolidated Schools but first year here at Beer Middle School.  I received my Bachelor of Science Degree in Economics from the University of Montenegro (former Yugoslavia) and after moving to the United States in 1990, I further pursued my education at Eastern Michigan University, where I received my teaching certificate with majors in Mathematics, Economics, and Social Science.  I also completed a Master’s degree in Educational Leadership from Saginaw Valley State University and a Specialist Degree in Curriculum and Instruction/ELL from Wayne State University

Prior to joining the Beer Middle School team, I have worked as a full-time Mathematics teacher at Warren Mott High school. Before joining Warren Consolidated Schools I worked at several other school districts such as Farmington, Waterford, Oak Park, and Armada Public Schools.  I also spent a year working with the U.S. Department of Defense/US Army as a linguist/consultant.  This year I am looking forward to continuing teaching, the profession I enjoy the most, and am very excited and honored to be teaching your child and working with you.

My goal is to create a bright, comfortable, and stimulating environment in which all students can learn.  I plan to keep in touch with you throughout the school year and encourage you to contact me at Beer Middle School’s main telephone number, (586) 574-3175 or by e-mail.  I will also be available to you during my prep/conference hour (6th hour) and after school by appointment.  I hope that we all work together in achieving your child’s success here at Beer Middle School. I am looking forward to a productive year and seeing you at the open house and parent-teacher conferences.

Respectfully,

Ruzdija “Rocky” Cetkovic

School Phone:  (586) 574-3175
E-Mail:  rcetkovic@wcskids.net
